Mr Greg Donnelly MLC Chair, Health and Community Services Portfolio Committee Email: BudgetEstimates@parliament.nsw.gov.au

Our ref INQ19/28

Dear Mr Donnelly

I write to provide responses to questions asked at the Budget Estimates Supplementary Hearing into the Mental Health, Regional Youth and Women on 30 October 2019.

Please find attached:

- · answers to questions taken on notice during the hearing
- edits to the hearing transcript.

I am also submitting the following corrections to advice given during the hearing.

- 1. Page 11, paragraph 9: Line 8 Ms Koff: Replace '\$2.18 million in grant funding' with '\$2.19 million in grant funding'
- 2. Page 13, paragraph 5: Line 6 Dr Chant: Delete 'which I chair.' [Also then the Australian Health Ministers' Advisory Council, which I chair, is the secretaries or directors-general from each of the States and Territories and the Commonwealth].

If you require any further information, please contact my Chief of Staff, Daniel Newlan, on

Yours sincerely

B. Taylor

The Hon. Bronnie Taylor MLC

Minister for Mental Health, Regional Youth and Women

Encl.